
 

 

 

 

 

August 23, 2024 

 

 

 

Re: Grade 9 Orientation Day 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to St. Paul’s High School! 

The Faculty, Staff, and students of St. Paul’s are looking forward to meeting your son and welcoming 

him into our community this fall. Your son’s first day of school will be Grade 9 Orientation Day: a day 

when he will meet many of his classmates, teachers, receive a tour of the school, and be introduced to 

many of the things that make St. Paul’s unique.  

When: Thursday, September 5, 2024  |  8:30 a.m. to 3:15 p.m. 

Arrival: Students are to be dropped-off at the Multiplex Entrance (east side of the School on 

Holland Blvd.) beginning at 8:00 am. Do not drop off your child at the front entrance off Grant Ave. 

Important Notes: 

• Dress Code III: Relaxed Dress Code is in effect on Orientation Day. Students do not need 

to wear Dress Code I (suits) or Dress Code II (golf shirts). Dress should be casual but neat. 

Clothing must not be torn, frayed, dirty, or have holes. No pajama pants. No clothing with 

objectionable images or anything that would conflict with the School’s Catholic values. 

• Students will receive textbooks on this Orientation Day. They should bring a backpack to carry 

their books. 

• Students must bring a pen for writing their names in their textbooks. 

• Students will be assigned a locker and will receive a lock from the School. Use of any other 

locks is not permitted. 

• The School will provide lunch for each student. Please communicate dietary needs directly to 

me (cmartinez@stpauls.mb.ca) by Tuesday, September 3. Students can bring their own reusable 

water bottle for use throughout the day. 

We are thrilled for your son to join the St. Paul’s community! If you have any questions regarding the 

details of this letter, please e-mail me directly.  

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Christian Martinez 

Campus Minister and Orientation Day Coordinator 

cmartinez@stpauls.mb.ca  

Office: 204 831-2337 
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